
Al-Sheikh  met  with  the
representative of Germany to
the Palestinian Authority
I met with the representative of Germany to the Palestinian
Authority,  Mr.  Oliver  Owcza,  and  we  discussed  the  latest
political developments, the support of the Munich Quartet for
the  necessity  of  a  serious  and  effective  political  path
between Palestinians and Israelis.

He  stressed  Germany’s  position  in  support  of  stopping
unilateral measures to maintain calm and stability, and create
an  appropriate  climate  for  negotiations  between  the  two
parties.
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